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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning. We are so 

glad you’re here! 

 
Please plan to attend the 

 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 

On Saturday, September 30th 
8:00 am - coffee 
8:30 am - breakfast served 
Ages Boys to Men are Welcome including guests! 
“Plenty O’Prayer” 

 
Please RSVP to Timothy LeRoy: 210-882-2136 

(So we know how much food to prepare…) 

Prayers Request 

Lissa Maclin—First, thank you for  all your prayers for 
Rhys, he is now home. My mother-in-law’s brother has 
been in the hospital for the last week. Prayers for his                     
recovery from what he has suffered from illness. His name 
is Robert McGee and resides in Illinois. 

Nancy Smith—Thanksgiving: We are purchasing a new 
home near Potranco and 211. Thanks to God for his                  
blessings. 

Abbey Spain—For all who are in need, to get taken care of. 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting Sunday, September 10th 

Young Adult Class 

For High School graduates to                                       

29 years of age 

It’s here! 

Check in for our  
children birth 

through 5th grade.  
Please check your 
children in at the 
check in station in 

the main foyer. 

Bible Bowl Information Meeting 

If interested, pick up a flyer               

in the main foyer for more     

information or see                          

Cathy Spain. 

October 15th 

Special Offering for Building Repairs  
 

Sometime you can see the repairs needed in our building, and some-

times you can’t easily see the needs. This year we have needed repairs 

that you may not see, but you can feel. We have two major air                                    

conditioners that are no longer working and cannot be repaired. One 

air conditioner is in the auditorium, and one is in the fellowship hall. 

These air conditioners are twenty plus years old and have served us 

well, but this summer has put a strain on them. 

Our other major issue is our roof and the need for additional gutters. 

We have some insurance funds to help with the roof repairs, but our 

deductible is extremely high. In addition our gutters were not originally 

well designed, and we need to add additional gutters to drain the roof 

properly and try to prevent leaks inside the building.  

Unfortunately both projects are extremely expensive. Our goal for the 

October 15th special offering is $84,000. Please pray with us for the        

Special Fall Offering for the building repairs. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

NW Family 

Our minister candidate will be visiting on September 
15-17. He will be preaching on Sunday morning and 
then during our normal class time, he and his wife 
will have an opportunity to talk to the congregation. 
We will collect questions from the congregation                               
between now and September 16th. The minister                     
candidate and his wife will be answering those                
questions as they address the congregation. Please 
send your questions to the church office email                         
address at office@nwchurch.us or give them to                    
Frank Weaver, Rob McRay or Greg Weaver. 


